Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From:

Sent: 25 August 2020 15:37

To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: Re: Request

Thank you very much for your response and for putting forward my request. Will | hear of any outcome? Would
really appreciate being part of the process if possible.

Kindest regards
Tonicha

Sent from my iPhone

On 25 Aug 2020, at 14:25, Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
<deputyclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk> wrote:

Thank you for your email. Swaffham Town Councillors have considered this issue before and it was
decided at that time not to erect signs. However that was some time ago, your letter and request
will be brought to the attention of Councillors.

Regards

Claire Smith
DeputyTown Clerk
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You can also follow Swaffham Town Council on Twitter
@SwaffhamcClerk and our Traditional Market @SwaffhamMarket

From:

Sent: 24 August 2020 19:53

To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council <reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.cov.uk>
Subject: Request

Hello,



| hope you can help me. Im wondering if it’s possible to put in a request to the town council
regarding sign posts being placed around Swaffham. The sign posts would be warning road users of
ducks. A triangle sign, picture of ducks and ‘Slow Down’. | will attach a picture of the sign lv
personally seen which | thought was very appropriate.

| am aware of the 2 placed sign posts in Swaffham. One barely visible as too high and in hedge and
the second is visible but doesn’t stand out.

There are far too many ducks being hit in Swaffham and it's heart breaking to see. Especially when |
feel and | know a lot of others who'd agree that the ducks are part of Swaffham now and should be
shown and treated with respect. | think there could be quite a few positives for this and no
negatives so more of a reason for this to happen and show our respect to our wildlife and get
people to slow down!

Really hope this can be considered.

Kindest regards
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